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Submission: I am not currently a resident of Bringelly, however I grew up in Kelvin Park Drive, 
Bringelly and my family continues to live there. I have a vested interest in the future of my family’s 
property and as such I would like to formally submit my strong objection to the rezoning of property, 
in particular  Bringelly. My family came to this country in 1969 as unskilled 
migrants from the former Yugoslavia. My grandparents worked their whole lives, paid their taxes 
and dues and raised their family, who in turn have gone on to raise their own families. 
 
The above-named property that my grandparents purchased in 1989 was possible through hard 
work, sheer grit and determination, without handouts from anyone or anything. It’s seems that the 
forward planning that Vera and August Najdek (now both deceased) to provide a future for their 
children cannot be matched by the government, who now believes that it can be all taken away for 
naught. For recreation land. For nothing. My request for this issue is for fair steps to be taken to 
ensure that the good people who have been affected by the rezoning of the Thompson Creek 
precinct not be unfairly marginalized or penalized because of the unfortunate location of the land 
that you have deemed to be undesirable. Before the airport was announced, that land was highly 
desirable. The only thing that has changed is that it is now only highly desired by the government 
and you are unwilling to pay fair market value for it. If you can’t pay for the land then you can’t 
afford to build the airport.  
 
Tell me, how is that fair and equitable? You are literally robbing the people who have made this area 
what it is. It is both shameful and disgraceful. 




